
From: Schwartz, Andrew
Sent: 4/22/2011 9:24:21 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Meeting to discuss Advice Letter Template for Renewable QFs

I did see the press release. Keeping it real,,.

The trip and conference were good. It's helpful to put some faces to names, especially that its a new 
set of people I'll be working with on these issues, Gina McCarthy (EPA Assistant Administrator) gave a 
good presentation in which she suggested that the EPA is open to the idea of granting exemptions to its 
GHG rules for entities operating in jurisdictions that have a climate regime/framework in place, I 
thought that was interesting, though the extent to which it will actually help drive regional programs, like 
the WCI, I guess depends on how onerous the EPA regs end up being. Schwarzenegger 
was entertaining as always. I also went to a very poorly attended Environmental Justice panel that was 
pretty good. Some of the data was interesting. And it was nice being in LA. Weather was awesome, 
and the wax George Clooney in my hotel lobby really classed the whole thing up.

How about Wednesday at 4:00 to discuss the AL Template? Re- allowance return issues, Tuesday at 
11:00 would work.

Andy

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 10:20 PM 
To: Schwartz, Andrew
Subject: RE: Meeting to discuss Advice Letter Template for Renewable QFs

Hi Andy,

Yes. Did you see the CPUC press release? Trip was great. Hope your travels went well. Curious to 
hear your thoughts on the CAR conference.

Our team has been working on template and will be ready to meet next week. Would Wednesday 
anytime after 2:30 work? Or Thursday at 3:00?

Also, we should schedule time to discuss the allowance return issues and rate impacts. Would 
Tuesday work for that meeting?

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Schwartz, Andrew [mailto:andrew.schwartz@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 4:29 PM
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To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: Meeting to discuss Advice Letter Template for Renewable QFs

Hi, Meredith,

Heard the news about Darbee...Funny timing given our conversation last week. How was your trip to 
DC?

I wanted to follow-up on the Renewable QF advice letter template. When would you be able to come in 
to meet with staff to discuss?

Thanks,

Andrew Schwartz 
Supervisor - Climate Strategies 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave.
San Francisco, CA 94102

Tel: 415.703.5131 
Email: 3s2@cpuc.C3.qov
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